
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient Name]  

[Recipient Title]  

[JAMB Office/Organization Name]  

[Office Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient Name],  

I am writing to formally request assistance regarding my registration for 

the Joint Admissions and Matriculation Board (JAMB) examination for the 

[Year] academic session.  

I have encountered several challenges during the registration process, 

including [briefly describe the issue, e.g., difficulties with the online 

registration portal, payment issues, etc.]. Despite my attempts to 

resolve these concerns, I have been unable to [mention any steps you have 

taken, e.g., contacting helpdesk, following up, etc.].  

As a prospective candidate, I am eager to ensure my registration is 

completed in time to sit for the examination. I kindly request your 

guidance on how to proceed or any assistance you can provide to 

facilitate my registration.  

Please find attached any relevant documents that may aid in resolving 

this issue.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to your 

prompt response.  

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Registration Number, if applicable] 


